
 
 
 

Covid Testing- Tuesday 7th September 2021 
 
NB These arrangements are for all students that are CURRENTLY at North Gosforth Academy. If 
you have received an email about testing on Monday 6th September that is for your child that is 
coming up from Y6 to the new Y7.  
 
In order to test each child once before they start school, we are asking that students come to school 
for their first test on Tuesday 7th September. Students will come in for their test and then leave 
again straight after. The return to school date remains as Wednesday 8th September. If you have 
given consent, your child should attend school at the allocated time below.  
 
Please note these Tutor groups are your child’s CURRENT Tutor groups, i.e. the year group/tutor 
group they are CURRENTLY in not what they will be in next year.    
  
  
10AS      08:30      
10EF       08:45      
10GM    09:00      
10RA      09:15      
10JG      09:30 
                 
9AE        09:45      
9SL         10:00      
9FD        10:15      
9SG        10:30 
                 
8AB        10:45      
8CH        11:00      
8DE        11:15      
8JH         11:30 
8PW       11:45      
  
7AH        12:00      
7EB         12:15      
7TW       12:30      
7CK        12:45      
7KS         13:00      
                                  
If you have any questions or concerns please email admin@northgosforth.co.uk  
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